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EventsEventsEventsEvents    
Friday, January 19 

 Pre-Teen Dance from 7:30 – 9:30pm. Open to 

students in grades three through six at a cost of $3.00 

each. Canteen open. For more info, call Susan at (902) 

757-2900. 
 

Sunday, January 21 

 Annual General Meeting starting at 2pm. Want to 

know what your hall has been up to or where we’re 

going? Then come on down; everyone is welcome to 

attend! We urgently need new board members to 

keep the hall open.  You don’t have to live in Ardoise, 

the surrounding communities are welcome as well. 
 

Sunday, January 28 

 Ham & Turkey Bingo starting at 1pm. Other prizes 

include cash, merchandise, Loonie & Toonie Jar plus a 

50/50 draw. Canteen open! Bring a friend and win big! 

For more info, call Mary at (902) 866-3786. 
 

Friday, February 23 

 Pre-Teen Dance from 7:30 – 9:30pm. Open to 

students in grades three through six at a cost of $3.00 

each. Canteen open. For more info, call Susan at (902) 

757-2900. 
 

Sunday, March 4 

 Ham & Turkey Bingo starting at 1pm. Other prizes 

include cash, merchandise, Loonie & Toonie Jar plus a 

50/50 draw. Canteen open! Bring a friend and win big! 

For more info, call Mary at (902) 866-3786. 

 

 

 
 

ChaChaChaChair Reportir Reportir Reportir Report  

 

Happy Birthday Ardoise Hall! 

It’s hard to believe the hall has 

had 40 years of proudly serving 

your community of Ardoise. 

With all the many different 

events over the years, we’re 

glad to have been apart of it! 

This past fall, we were busy 

with many events including our 

Dime Auction and Community 

Potluck Supper. Both were well 

attended and fun was had by 

all. 

This winter, we’re actively 

seeking new volunteers and 

board members for the hall. We 

need your help to keep the hall 

open! If you would like to 

volunteer or join the board, 

please contact Susan at (902) 

757-2900 and let her know. 

You can also attend one of our 

monthly board meetings, 

usually the second Sunday of 

the month at 7pm just to see 

what volunteering at the hall is 

all about!  

I’m hoping you can attend one 

of our events this winter. Make 

sure to follow us on Facebook 

to stay up-to-date on hall 

happenings. 

 

David, Board Chair 
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Friday, March 16 

 St. Patrick’s Day Party from 7:30-11pm. Free admission, music, and snack 

foods provided with a Bar open. Come get your Irish on. This is a 19+ event! 

 

Friday, March 23  

 Pre-Teen Dance from 7:30 – 9:30pm. Open to students in grades three 

through six at a cost of $3.00 each. Canteen open. For more info, call Susan at 

(902) 757-2900. 
 
 

[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]] 
 

Celebration 40 Update 
 

Happy Birthday Ardoise Hall! That’s right, the hall is turning 40 years old in 2018 
and it’s going to be a year to celebrate! Saturday, September 29 is the date for our 
Birthday Bash Extravaganza. The event will have music, foods, and fireworks. More 
info about the event will be released as it comes closer!  Make sure to watch our 
website or Facebook page for updates!  
 

[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[[]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]]] 
 
 
 
 

  Rental Space Available! 
Looking for a space to hold your event? Good news, the hall is available for rental 
to anyone over the age of 19. The hall has many features including a large stage, 
open main level suitable for large crowds, tables & chairs, kitchen & bar.  Please 
call our Rentals Coordinator Susan at (902) 757-2900 or email 
bookings@ardoisehall.ca to discuss your rental needs! You can also visit our 
website to view what the hall can offer you and download the rental agreement.  

 

 

Annual General Meeting: Sunday, January 21 
Every year, the hall hosts an annual meeting where the public is invited to come 

and find out what the hall was doing for the year and where it’s going for 2018. 

Currently, we need NEW Board Members and volunteers to keep the hall open. 

We are in an Emergency situation to continue operating. If you can help, please 

come to our AGM at 2pm and become apart of the community. Can’t make the 

meeting but want to help? Contact Susan at (902) 757-2900 or email 

chair@ardoisehall.ca to let us know if you can help! 


